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Dear Brothers & Sisters in Christ,                   April 2023 

Pease receive this cordial greeting on behalf of our family. First of all, we want to let you know about my wife's 
health.  At this time, she is completing her fifth month with the pacemaker, and, thank God, it is allowing her to 
better normalize her heart function.  Also, at the moment, her diabetes is being controlled with insulin.  It has been 
three months since the doctors recommended this, and, at this time, she is still resting, which limits what she can 
do physically. 
 
Brothers, despite these struggles, we do not stop preaching the Gospel, and we continue with discipleship in each 
conference that we hold every month with great success. 
 
The obstacles that we are having in our country has caused an increase the price of food, and the rise in fuel prices 
makes it a little difficult to travel to visit our ministry works in the community.  It is for this reason that, for now, 
we are carrying out discipleship and teaching for the children through conferences combining the 7 churches. 
 
PRAYER REQUESTS: 
 
 Brothers, we ask for your prayers for the health of my wife (Blanca Teagua Ortiz), for our ministry in Mazán, 

and for the other churches along the Napo River (Philippians 4:13). 
 
 Pray for the renovation of the church building. 
 
 Pray for the discipleship of 40 children. 
 
 Pray for the workshop to be held on May 15 
 
 

We thank you in advance for your prayers on our behalf. 
 
 
 
The pictures on the next page are from the conference held in the Indiana district. 
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Contributions for our ministry should be made payable to IPM and sent to IPM, Inc., 100 Spring Ave., Hanover, PA 17331-2717 
Be sure to include a note designating “Murayari Support” or any other special designation you may have for us.  Thank you.  

If you have email or a new email, please help us to help this missionary save postage by receiving his newsletter by email and by 
keeping his contact list accurate.  Please take a moment to contact us at office@ipmworld.org with your email and home address and 

use “subscribe Murayari prayer letter” on the subject line. 

Your servant for Christ, 

Marcial Murayari 
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